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                     Hezlett  Primary  School


                 1  Ballywoolen  Road, Castlerock    BT51 4TZ      Tel.  (028) 7084 8395


                                                      Principal:    Mrs D Winters

Dear Parent,                                                                                                                                   05/01/23

Due to our practices for ‘Mary Poppins’, we have had to re-adjust afterschool clubs for this term. All of P4-7 will be involved on a Monday and Tuesday from 3.00 pm to 4.00 pm from the week beginning 16th January. Other afterschool clubs begin next week. There is a maximum number of pupils for all clubs. Please email dwinters565@c2kni.net if you wish your child to go to one or more of these afterschool clubs. I will use the time of receipt of the email to reach a cut-off of the maximum number of pupils for each club. Only when I have sent you a text confirming that your child has a place in that club, will the option to pay on Parent Pay become available. Do not send in money for clubs.

Wednesday - Athletics/Cross-Country with coach Ryan Galway

The club is for P4-7 pupils from 3.00 pm to 4.00 pm. The minimum number for this club is 12 pupils and the maximum is 25 pupils. This starts on Wednesday 11th January for 5 weeks before half term. This will be available to book on Parent Pay at a cost of £2 per session (£10 for the half term block). 

Thursday – Football

Each Thursday, our football coach Jude will be here from 2.00 to 4.00 pm. Pupils who took this option last year really enjoyed the sessions and benefited from them. Football Club starts on Thursday 12th January for 5 weeks before half term. This will be available to book on Parent Pay at a cost of £3 per session (£15 for the half term block). The maximum number of pupils is 20. This 5 week block will be for P1/2 pupils only from 2-3 pm and P6/7 pupils only from 3-4 pm. P3 pupils and P4/5 pupils will have 5 sessions after half-term.

Friday – Healthy Kids Club

We are able to offer Healthy Kids Fitness Club each Friday between 2.00 to 4.00 pm. This club will be in the school assembly hall and is an hour jam packed with activities to raise fitness levels and teach pupils about healthy lifestyles. This starts on Friday 13th January for 5 weeks before half term. This will be available to book on Parent Pay at a cost of £3 per session (£15 for the half term block). The ‘Healthy Kids’ group are asking for a minimum of 15 pupils to make this club viable, so it will not run unless there is enough interest. The maximum number of pupils per session is 24. If the club is oversubscribed, then the pupils who did not get a place for the first 5 weeks will get priority after half-term. The P1-3 session is from 2-3 pm and the P4-7 session from 3-4 pm. 
Please note that the deadline for emails is 12.00 noon on Tuesday 10th January, so I can inform all providers about numbers for their club. Your booking on Parent Pay is confirmation of your consent for your child to attend.

Yours sincerely

Donna Winters

Principal

